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Dear Elected Representatives, 

 

Please support HB 2002. Women, trans people, and gender non-conforming people 

are having our human rights revoked all over the country. I've always been proud to 

live in Oregon because this is a state where queer people have been able to be safe 

and thrive without government interfering on private matters. This legislative session 

we've seen numerous anti trans bills get a hearing, and that should signal to all of our 

representatives that trans people and women in our state are under attack. Be on the 

right side of history, keep Oregon a safe haven for trans people, women, and anyone 

else who needs access to comprehensive healthcare.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Angelita  


